
From: Laurie R. Rardin
To: Monroe, Pamela
Cc: "revjaredr@gmail.com"
Subject: Comments regarding Northern Pass project
Date: Thursday, July 20, 2017 3:59:43 PM

Dear Pamela,
 
Thank you for taking my comments below regarding the Northern Pass project.
 
“As a resident of Concord, NH I am opposed to the Northern Pass energy project.
The electricity needs for NH have not been well documented; we should be using
windpower and solar power to offset our discontinuation of coal fired plants; the
project will harm valuable ecosystems in our state; it will negatively affect tourism
and property values; and will increase our electric costs.
 
I oppose Northern Pass completely, and I also oppose above ground utility poles.”
 
Sincerely,
 
Laurie Rardin
East Concord, NH
 
 
 
Laurie Reynolds Rardin
Research Translation Coordinator
Dartmouth Toxic Metals
Superfund Research Program
Geisel School of Medicine at Dartmouth
HB 7660, Hanover, NH 03755
603-650-1523
Laurie.rardin@dartmouth.edu
http://www.dartmouth.edu/~toxmetal
Visit our new Arsenic and You website to learn about potential
arsenic exposure and what you can do to lower your risk.
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